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August 28, 2009

Mayor John Dickert
Members of the Common Council
c/o Janice Johnson-Martin, City Clerk

Subject: Request for a reallocation of funds to cover the demolition of 210 Goold
Street.

Dear Mayor Dickert and Honorable Aldermen:

It was anticipated that the demolition of this former residence would be donated
by a contractor. We have not been able to complete the arrangements for that donation.
However, the demolition needs to occur before winter weather and before the building
deteriorates further.

I ask that you allow the re-allocation of up to $10,000 from the “208” account for
the cost of demolition.

Please refer this request to the Finance and Personnel Committee for its review
and recommendation.

Sincerely,

Brian F. O’Connell
Director of City Development

C: Mr. Gene Gasiorkiewicz, Esq.
Tina Chitwood, RCEDC
David Brown, Finance Director
Jay Christie, Zoo Director
Nicole Loop, Asst. City Attorney
Rick Heller, Chief Building Inspector
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